Announcement from Pibool Uppatham School
regarding the policy of not accepting or requesting gifts and gifts from performing duties

(No Gift Policy)

Pibool Uppatham School Be aware of the problem of corruption that all sectors must work
together to eradicate in order to drive the national strategy towards its goals. By performing duties
honestly, honestly, transparently, not accepting or demanding gifts and any other compensation
from performing duties. To be in accordance with the principles of good governance, participation
Including listening to the opinions of stakeholders Both inside and outside the agency, focusing on
public benefits is important. Join together to fight against corruption and misconduct. Be a good role
model of co-workers as well as strengthen personnel in the agency to be disciplined, transparent,
honest, and volunteer in providing services, and create a society that does not tolerate corruption.
Pibool Uppatham School has established a policy of not accepting or calling Receive gifts and gifts
from performing duties (No Gift Policy) as follows:

1. Administrators, teachers, and personnel at Pibool Uppatham School refrain from accepting
gifts and gratuities from performing duties of any kind from outsiders or visitors to the agency.

2. Administrators, teachers, and personnel at Pibool Uppatham School refrain from giving gifts
and presents of any kinds to outsiders People who contact the agency.

3. Administrators, teachers, and personnel at Pibool Uppatham School must not seek to
obtain gifts, favors, or unlawful benefits.

4. Congratulation expression of good wishes Expressing welcome or expressing condolences
on various occasions according to tradition should use expressive methods by signing greeting cards,
greeting books, congratulation cards. condolence card including blessings via social media instead of
giving gifts or things.

5. Administrators, teachers, and personnel at Pibool Uppatham School Has a duty to inform

outsiders of this policy thoroughly.

Therefore, it is announced and strictly adhered to by everyone.

Given on JUN 5, B.E.2568 (2025)
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Director of Pibool Uppatham School



